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  July 14, 2023 

 

 
Nippon Shinyaku Selected as a Constituent of the FTSE Blossom Japan Index 

 
 

Kyoto, Japan, July 14, 2023 - Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd. (Nippon Shinyaku; Headquarters, Kyoto; 

President, Toru Nakai) announced that it has been selected as a constituent of the FTSE Blossom 

Japan Index, an environmental, social and governance (ESG) investment index, for the first time. 

 

This index is one of the ESG indices of Japanese stocks adopted by the Government Pension 

Investment Fund (GPIF), and is constructed by FTSE Russell, a subsidiary of the London Stock 

Exchange Group. It consists of Japanese equities that have excellent ESG practices. 

 

In addition, Nippon Shinyaku has been selected as a constituent of the FTSE Blossom Japan Sector 

Relative Index for two consecutive years. This is a new ESG investment index by FTSE Russell, which 

was adopted by the GPIF in March 2022.  

 

Strengthening ESG management is one of the six key actions envisioned by Nippon Shinyaku’s 6th 

Medium-Term Management Plan. We will continue to further promote our efforts in ESG management 

and solve social issues through our business activities, in order to contribute to building a sustainable 

society and achieve Nippon Shinyaku Group’s sustainable growth. In addition, we will also make an 

active commitment to information disclosure. 

 

FTSE Blossom Japan Index Series 

https://www.ftserussell.com/products/indices/blossom-japan 

 

 

Contact 

Corporate Communications Dept., Nippon Shinyaku Co., Ltd. 

FAX: +81-75-321-9128 
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